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P.O.Box 2210
Merrifield, VA  22116-2210

Dear Sirs, Madams, L{ 3 \ D O\ L(

I am the Floodplain Manager and CRS Coordinator for the City of Portland, Community
#230051. A situation has come to my attention that requires an immediate response from you.
On November 20, 1997, Mary Buckley of S} EEMBPP ortland, ME 04103, received a
Letter of Map Amendment from the Director of the Mitigation Division in Boston. Her
residential structure was removed from the SFHA. I have attached a copy of this LOMA.

However, the finalities of the revised Panel # 0007C were not completed until the map revision
date of December 8, 1998 (copy attached). On September 15, 1999, our office did receive a
letter from Matthew B. Miller, Chief of the Hazards Study Branch Mitigation Directorate
revalidating previous determinations (see attached). Mary Buckley’s LOMA was inadvertently
not included in the list. Mrs. Buckley requires this revalidation of her LOMA at this time.

I am requesting a letter of revalidation for Mary Buckley at this time. I have tried to supply you
with all the information that you will need to speed a response to me in the minimum amount of
time required. Please call me immediately, at 207 875-8695 if you require any other paperwork.

Very truly yours,

Moo Sl

Marge Sdbmuckal
Zoning Administrator

Cc: Mr. Joseph Gray, Jr., Manager of the City of Portland
Mark Adelson, Housing and Neighborhood Services
Mary Buckley, 62 Mona Road, Portland, ME 04103
File
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